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PHONE: (501) 758-1234

MlKngngVIS ! 200 WEST PERSHING BLVD. FAX NUMBER: (501) 771-7157 (SERVICE)
NORTH LITTLE ROCK, ARKANSAS 72114-2294 FAX NUMBER: (501) 771-7194 (CHIEF)
The Honorable Mayor Joe Smith January 19, 2018
City Hall
North Little Rock, AR

RE: Request for Equipment Transfer to the City of Gould, Arkansas

Dear Mayor:

Recently, I was contacted by the Chief of Police in Gould, Arkansas, who inquired if there
was a possibility of our having in our inventory any equipment that we could donate to their

police department.

After inventory of our equipment, we would recommend transferring the following to the
City of Gould for use by their police department. This equipment has been designated as “to be
sold at next city auction” and is of no further use to us:

-A 2002 Ford Crown Victoria, VIN #2FAFP71W72X155964
-Two(2) Halogen Spotlights

~Two(2) Patriot Light Bars

~-Four(4) Dual Talon Deck Lights

-Four(4) Single Talon Deck Lights

-Four(4 Three way Power Supplies

-One(1) Radar

Your approval of this transfer of equipment is hereby requested.

Sincerely,
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